
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND HEARING 

The Plumas County Community Development Commission (PCCDC) invites 
public comment on the Commission’s Annual and 5-Year Plan for the Housing 
Choice Voucher and Public Housing Programs for the period 7/1/2020 to 
6/30/2024. These documents will be available for review during normal business 
hours at PCCDC’s main office, 183 West Main Street, Quincy, CA 95971. 

The PCCDC Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing and will consider 
adoption of the Plan at a Regular Meeting on March 17, 2020  at 9 a.m. in the 
Board of Supervisors Chambers – 3rd floor, County Court House, 520 W. Main 
St. Quincy, CA.   

Individuals with impaired hearing and/or speech impediments and having a 
Telecommunication Device for The Deaf (TDD) may dial 1(800) 735-2929 to 
reach the Commission.  Appropriate accommodations will be made for persons 
with disabilities to attend the hearing. For special needs, please call the 
Commission (530) 283-2466 at least 48 hours in advance.  

For more information, you may call the Commission at 283-2466 or write to 
PCCDC at P.O Box 319, Quincy, CA 95971. 


